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Naan Mudhalvan Kalloori Kanavu 2024 - Career Guidance Program 

Chennai, Tamil Nadu – 07.05.2024– The Naan Mudhalvan initiative is proud to 

announce the launch of the 2024 edition of its "Kalloori Kanavu" program, a 

comprehensive career guidance program designed to support and empower students 

who have recently passed their 12th standard exams. This initiative has been 

empowering students since 2022. The 2022 edition of Kalloori Kanavu successfully 

benefitted over 75,000 students across the state. 

The program will be inaugurated on  wednesday , May 8th, 2024, at 9:30 AM at the 

Anna Centenary Library in Chennai, Tamil Nadu. 

Kalloori Kanavu aims to equip students with the knowledge and resources they need 

to make informed decisions about their future careers. The program will provide 

exposure to various career paths, and selection modes for higher education, facilitate 

education loans, and offer individual counseling sessions. Students attending the 

program will be given a valuable Kalloori Kanavu Booklet containing information on 

various fields of study.  

The inauguration ceremony will be graced by the presence of distinguished guests, 

including: 

● Chief Secretary, Government of Tamil Nadu 

● Additional Chief Secretary, Government of Tamil Nadu 

● Secretary, Department of Special Programme Implementation 

● Secretary, Department of School Education 

● Vice Chancellor, Anna University 

● Vice Chancellor, Dr. MGR University 

Guiding Students with Expertise: 

The program will feature presentations by domain experts who will provide students with 

valuable insights into what a career in those specific fields will be like. This will include: 

● Career Guidance: Mr. Jayaprakash Gandhi 

● Engineering: Vice Chancellor, Anna University 

● Arts, Science, Humanities: Mr. Sujith, Mr. Charles Godwin. 

● Law: Justice Vimala, (Retd.) 

● Bank Loans: Mr. Vanangamudi 

● Motivation: Ms. Bharathi Baskar, Motivational Speaker 

● Medicine: Vice Chancellor, Dr. MGR University 



Following the inauguration in Chennai, the Kalloori Kanavu program will be conducted 

across all 38 district headquarters in Tamil Nadu from May 8th to May 13th, 2024. 

Nodal universities will be setting up stalls at each location to provide students with even 

better clarity on their educational opportunities. These stalls will showcase the various 

programs offered and answer any questions students may have.  

This program offers a unique opportunity for students to explore their career potential 

and understand the different pathways available to them. 

The Naan Mudhalvan initiative encourages all 12th-standard passed students in 

Tamil Nadu to attend the Kalloori Kanavu program. 

For more information about the Kalloori Kanavu program, please contact: 

Mr. S.P. Raja,  

Executive Manager,  

World Skill Competitions & Hackathons - Naan Mudhalvan,  

Ph: 9789472311 
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